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Keri Ouellette <kouellette@portlandmaine.gov>

16 Hemlock Street #2017-01624
Dmitry R <deme3o@yahoo.com> Fri, Oct 20, 2017 at 3:36 PM
Reply-To: "deme3o@yahoo.com" <deme3o@yahoo.com>
To: "kouellette@portlandmaine.gov" <kouellette@portlandmaine.gov>

Keri,

All marked windows to be replaced on the 1st floor are double hung with a grid in upper side, 34" wide and 60" heigh - Pella 250.
On the 2nd floor windows will be double hung, no grid, 34" wide 30" high.

Doors will be exactly the same size as originals. All internal doors are wood, 30-32" inch wide. Front entrance door is steel, 36"
wide with 2 12" satellites. 

Thank you 
Dmitriy 
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about
government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that
what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.
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